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CAMPUS MINISTRY 

 
It has been a great year at the University of Pittsburgh.  As the Episcopal Chaplain on campus, I’ve 

managed to form a partnership with Cornerstone campus ministry out of Bellefield Presbyterian Church.  

Since January, I’ve been meeting regularly with Cornerstone students and campus ministers alike.  I 

received the opportunity to speak to over 80 students at the weekly large group gathering in March, and I 

was also asked to lead a study at the weekly ecumenical summer gathering in July.  I accompanied 

students to the annual Jubilee conference in February as well. 

 

In addition to aiding Cornerstone in their efforts, Cornerstone has also afforded me the occasion to 

promote to students the monthly Eucharist that takes place in our home in the North Hills.  We’ve had 

approximately ten different students join us for that gathering, and about five have become regulars.  This 

coming school year, my hope is to begin leading a modified version of what we’re calling “Zoe” with 

students on campus in continued cooperation with Cornerstone. 

 

Another great part of this past year has been networking with other campus ministers, students, and 

faculty at Pitt.  Participating in UPAC (University of Pittsburgh Association of Chaplains) has not only 

provided me with new friendships, but has opened up possibilities for more cooperative ministry on 

campus.  Leading two students and one instructor through a semester-long study through Paul’s Letter to 

the Romans was a highlight of the year.  And coordinating with an instructor and two students to meet 

every Monday to pray and discuss how to follow Jesus as an EMT started my second semester weeks off 

on the right foot. 

 

I love being a chaplain at Pitt, and I’m looking forward to working with the students again this year. 

 

 

In Christ, 

Dan Isadore 


